
  

Welcome back to this new term at Norman Gate. As we head into the summer, the 

improved weather will help our students to get out and about a bit more. This is a 

really busy term - with lots packed into a short number of weeks.  

Activities Afternoon  

Our activities afternoon takes place on Wednesday 21st June. This is a parent 

engagement event where you will be invited to join a range of activities with your 

child/children. Further information will be shared soon.  

Teddy Bears picnic  

The teddies bear picnic is a special day for children, for a £1 donation children can 

bring in a small teddy and wear what ômakes them happyõ to school. There will be a 

special picnic lunch for children instead of the normal school dinner.  

Celebration Parents evening  

This is our final parents evening of the year in which we share the progress that your 

child has made over the year and celebrate their efforts and triumphs.  

Leavers service  

This is a chance to say goodbye to the children who will be leaving at the end of 

term. Families of children who are leaving will be invited to the special celebration.  

Summer Uniform  

As the weather is getting warmer, I wanted to remind you of our summer uniform. 

Children can wear either black shorts and a red polo shorts or a red summer dress. 

Plain black shoes, not  open toed/backed sandals must be worn.  Children can 

continue wearing the winter uniform if they choose.  

For children who struggle to regulate their temperature it may be helpful for them to 

come to school in their school top with their jumper in their bag in case it is needed.  

If your child chooses to wear a summer dress or skirt it may be helpful for them to 

wear cycling shorts under their dress to maintain dignity when playing.  

A named summer hat would be useful for playtimes and outdoor learning.  

 

Attendance at Norman Gate is at 92.5%. 

This half terms focus value is Courage.  
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As the weather is getting nicer, Cub class have been spending more time outside, playing and  

exploring.  

We have enjoyed learning about numbers to10 using number block cubes, matching the colours 

and building characters from Numberblocks.  

 

We have also enjoyed being creative. We made our own flowers after we looked at the different 

flowers and plants in and around the school grounds.  We made our flower models using tissue   

paper and glue. We have also been engaging into bucket activities such as the bubble creature, 

and we have moved on into the stage 4 of bucket.   

Cub Class  

In Otter class, we have an action -packed, final half term!  

 

We have begun our new topic ôPeople who help usõ. Itõs clear, this might be the classes best topic 

as the children have already created some excellent pieces of work and thrived on the              

opportunity to become different people of the community who help us.  

 

As the weeks go by we will have some hero visitors and understand more important job roles! We 

have also started Music and working with Bamboo Tamboo, these instruments are going to be so 

much fun to work with and it was a pleasure to see all the childrenõs smiley faces!  

 

Itõs astounding to see the progress and achievements the whole class have made this year and itõs 

been a privilege to see them flourish! Well done Otters!    

Otter  Class  


